
Special Board Meeting 

25 July 2018 

FINAL 

 

The Meeting was called to order at the Elks Club by President Bonnie Arms at 8:20pm. 

Present were: President Bonnie Arms, Treasurer Mark Hendrickson, Secretary Linda Barna, Directors-at-Large: Jack 

Jones, Ken Gibbs, John Dent and Sue Young. Absent were Director-at-Large Pamela Alfano and VP Sherri Wildoner 

Christine Werner informed the Board the Kathy Bokman of Colonial Beach Club will be hosting the Northern Neck Beach 

Music Festival from 12-8pm on Saturday, September 22, 2018. The entertainment will include The Embers and The 

Rondells. 

It was noted that this date conflicts with SOS Fall Migration. 

The Board agreed to put information about the Festival in NVSC newsletters and to display the flyers on the front desk of 

the Elks and at the registration desk of the NVSC 2018 Classic. 

Bonnie will call Kathy Bokman. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:28pm 

  

 

 


